
From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/5/2015 7:11:14 AM
Subject: Re: Previous EOs - Atty/Client Privileged

Holly,
Thanks for your work. The Hugo EOs are most relevant but in some cases we have already taken the 
action or a state law exist to cover the issue, like price gauging. 

I thought we had a looting EO during Hugo? 

We need to get the updated EO forms from EMD this morning. Becca is there now and will do that 
and will follow up with us.

Holly - did you do a bullet sheet on her scope of authority? 

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 5, 2015, at 1:08 AM, Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


Ladies,
 
Attached is summary of all of the EOs I could find on the drive issued during Hurricane Hugo and some other 
potentially relevant EOs.  I know this document in its current form is not what the Governor wants, but I want 
you to look through them and let me know your thoughts.  Let me know if you want me to search further.  
Having not been in on the most recent conversations about the current needs, I would love to have a 
conversation first about what EOs may be necessary. 
 
Thanks, Holly    
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